
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice of Quorum 
 

Cactus District Fall Meeting 
5-7 p.m., October 23, 2019 

 
Manistee Ranch Park 

5127 West Northern Avenue, Glendale 
 

Members of Glendale Elementary School District’s Governing Board 
will attend the Cactus District Fall Meeting on October 23, 2019, at 
the Manistee Ranch Park in Glendale.  Members who will be in 
attendance include:  Ms. Brenda Bartels, Ms. Mary Ann Wilson and 
Ms. Sara Smith.  Governing Board business will not be discussed 
during the event. 

 

  
 


